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Mrs Charnley’s Message: 

What a shame the weather has not been with us for Sports Day.  A huge thank you to the 
members of the FOSM who sourced the bananas which were enjoyed by all the children. 
There are so many exciting activities planned for these last weeks before the end of the 
academic year, so please have a good look at the diary dates on the newsletter so you 
don’t miss out.  Have a lovely weekend and enjoy family time together – make sure that 
your Dad feels special on Sunday.  
 

Primary Team Maths Challenge  

 

On Wednesday, 12 June the Primary Team Maths Challenge took place at Our Lady's Catholic 

High School.  

 

“Today, we went to a Maths Challenge at Our Lady’s Catholic High School.  We did numerous 

activities like:- crossword challenges and relays.  We came 6
th

 out of 15 schools”. 

 
Ava Harkins – Year 6 

 

 

 

Sports Day! 

Unfortunately Sports Day had to be cancelled due to the 
weather conditions on Tuesday.  We have a new date of 
Tuesday 9th July at 3.00 p.m.  Let’s hope we have better luck 
with the weather! 

The Friend’s of St. Mary’s had been busy contacting food outlets 
for refreshments so we made good use of the bananas that were 
kindly donated by Lidl.  

 

 

 

‘Happy are those who hear the word of 
God and keep it’ Luke 11:28 

mailto:head@lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk


 

 

Supervision Before and After School  
Please ensure that all children are supervised on the front playground before the start of 
school and at end of the day. For health and safety reasons children are NOT permitted to 
use the trim trail without the supervision of a member of staff. Children are NOT 
permitted to use the trim trail at any time before or after school. The gate is closed at these 
times and children are not permitted to ‘hop’ over the wall.  
 

Fund Raising! 
Year Six say thank you for your help so far. Over the last few weeks we have held cake 
sales and a 'sausage butty' morning to raise money to cover the cost of the transport for 
our leavers visit to Pine Lake. Our final Cake Sale will take place on Friday 21st June. 

We are also holding a raffle and tickets will be available to purchase from Saffron and Christopher, 
prize winning tickets will be drawn on Friday 21st June. Thank you for your support. 

 
Diary Dates 

Tuesday 9th July 2019 – Sports Day 
 
Friday 12th July 2019 – St. Mary’s Got Talent starting at 5.00 p.m. 
 
Tuesday 16th July 2019  2.00 p.m. & 6.00 p.m.  Summer production  
 
Thursday 18th July at 9:30 a.m.   Leavers Mass followed by refreshments and Year Six 
awards assembly in the school hall.  
 

 
 

Celebrations Awards 

 

 
 
 
 

 Achievement Award Winner ‘EAT’ Award Winner 

Explore, Active, Think creatively 

Class 1 Macie Dixon James Picking 

Class 2 Jonah Hurtault Chloe Moore 

Class 3 Owen Skeffington Jessica Eland 

Class 4 Christopher Holland-Bass Oliver Moyes 

 Welfare – Lunch Time Award 

 Key Stage One Key Stage Two 

 James Picking Amy Kennedy 



 
 
 
 
 

 

At St. Mary’s School we 

“Live our lives as Jesus taught us,  

Work hard together to achieve our best,  

Respect each other and the world around us,  

Have fun and enjoy learning!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 


